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Ivermectin to Require Prior Authorization  

Beginning Sept. 22, 2021  
(Will Not Affect Medicare, FEP Members) 

 
 
Florida Blue will require prior authorization for brand Stromectol and generic Ivermectin tablets 
beginning Sept. 22, 2021.  
 
Authorization for coverage will be granted based on usage for FDA-approved indications or 
compendium-supported uses (e.g., certain parasitic infections). Compendium coverage includes the 
American Hospital Formulary Service or DrugDex 1 or 2a levels of evidence. 
 
Prior authorization for Stromectol or Ivermectin can be requested through covermymeds.com or by 
using a form found on myprime.com. 
 
 

 

http://www.covermymeds.com/
http://www.myprime.com/

